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Dear Parents and Carers,
Re: It's coming home, isn't it?

Whether you are a football fan or not, you cannot hide away from the fact that there is a very
important football match on Sunday evening!

As staff members, we find it hard to stay up late and then get to school at our usual time, so we
totally understand how hard it is for the children. Having enough sleep is a vital part of being able to
function effectively.

On Sunday, the final of Euro 2020 is at 8pm and | know many children and families will want to enjoy
this occasion - it is the first time England have reached a final since 1966 so it is not something that
many people have been able to witness before! There has been so much negativity throughout the
pandemic, that | want to fully support anything that brings joy to our school community. As an avid
Tottenham fan myself, it's nice to see people get behind Harry Kane and the rest of the squad.

Learning happens in many different situations. Our children can learn such a lot about our School

Vision from all of the teams in the competition whether you are a football fan or not.
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The children can also see how the school values we all chose as stakeholders work together to
make people, like Gareth Southgate, who personify every single value underpinned by an incredible
core of humility. Our staff will be discussing this in lessons on Monday. He is a great example of not
letting low moments define a person.
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We want our families and staff to be able enjoy the match fully. On Monday, will extend registration
until 10:30am so that those children who stay up late to learn about the School Vision and Values
in action are able to have enough sleep and arrive at school refreshed. They will not be marked
late. Our lunch time slots start at 11:15am at the moment, so this 10:30am is a good time to ensure
that everyone is in school before then.

For those families not interested or who are working, Breakfast Club will still be on from
7:30am and the Teachers will be in school for anyone arriving from 8:30am.

Please can | ask that anyone booked in for Monday's Breakfast Club confirm their place and
the expected time of arrival ASAP. Staff members will facilitate this service from 7:30am if

there is a need but if not, they may open later at 7:45 or 8am if people are not planning on
arriving for 7:30am.

We hope that this offers all families an option to suit their personal circumstances.
Have a wonderful weekend.

Miss Z Pickard
Headteacher



